
Thursday, July 16, 2020

Dear Member, 

Please note, The Medical Center has received two updates today. One of the pending results has been confirmed POSITIVE. The Medical Center 

has provided the Member with quarantine protocols. In addition, the Member has been instructed to contact those individuals who they may 

have been in contact with. The Department of Health, Monroe County will be overseeing contact tracing. The other is NEGATIVE. The tracking 

grid has been updated accordingly. We continue to experience significant delays in result turn-a-round times.  Nine days is the average time for a 

result to be returned.  

COVID-19 Dashboard as of:   07/16/20  3:00PM                           		   Total 

 Pending Lab Results 10

 Negative Lab Results 25

 Positive Lab Results 7

 Confirmed by Dept. of Health 7

All positive tests must be confirmed by the Dept. of Health

The Florida Department of Health/Monroe County has confirmed four previous positives have successfully completed their respective quarantine 

period and the new positives are under quarantine. 

Thank you,

Alex Tonarelli
Ocean Reef Club President

Chip Iglesias
ORCA President

Keith Young
Medical Center CEO


